	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	12/02/2019
Telecon

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Bob Lively, Eric Chomko, Kenny Dearth attended by telecon.

	Discussion Items:

	1. 2019 GSPSA Budget.  Walt reported that the club budget is in good shape.  There are no outstanding checks, and the remaining costs for trash and porta-potty are expected to be ~$200.  The current savings balance is approximately $6500.  Potential expenditures include unclaimed league awards (up to $600) and Memory Walk expenses (TBD).
2. Memory Walk.  Bob provided a detailed report to the EC prior to the meeting, and summarized the status during the telecon.  After a significant 1-on-1 marketing effort, there are now commitments for 116 engraved bricks (club-sponsored + pledges), which exceeds the threshold needed for free shipping of those bricks.  Most of the pledges still need to be collected to support the costs of the initial order.  Full payment will provide a significant profit to GSPSA.  Delivery is planned for March 2020 to allow installation by the start of the 2020 softball season.  The contractor for the installation work still needs to be determined.


	Action Items:

	


Other Information:
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